




Millsap ISD thanks you for your willingness to serve as a chaperone for this student activity.  Educating the whole child is key to student success and extracurricular activities are an integral part of that success.

It is the District’s Vision to partner with parents to be the premier educational organization and MISD’s Mission is to inspire, develop, and educate every student in a safe environment.  Further, one of the District’s Values is that we practice ethical behavior and personal integrity.  Educators, whether acting in an official professional capacity or in the role of an individual, are held to the Educators’ Code of Ethics (ECE).  Newly-revised Standard 1.13 of the ECE makes it a violation for an educator to be intoxicated on school property or during school activities when students are present.  It is the District’s expectation that those not employed by MISD practice the same ethics when chaperoning students.  At any point during a field trip, chaperones are expected to be available if needed.

Again, MISD thanks you for partnering in our students’ success and appreciates your understanding that we, the adults, serve as examples for our students.




I understand that I am ‘on duty’ during the entirety of an extracurricular activity for which I have agreed to chaperone and will exercise ethical behavior which includes refraining from alcohol or any other substance which might impair my judgement or render me unable to perform my duty as chaperone.
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